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General Comment
Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

I oppose the proposed regulatory change to allow radioactive waste in regular landfills and hazardous waste 
sites. This waste will affect the health of Idahoans, the land, water, wildlife, and air of this magnificent state. 
Idaho has a contract with you concerning radioactive waste. Please don't ignore the terms of our agreement. 
Keep your promise and protect Idaho from radioactive waste. Idaho is one of the fastest growing areas for 
population growth. Now is not the time to break your promises and endanger the health and welfare of Idaho. 

Thank for for listening and preventing new health challenges to our great state!
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